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City of Medical Lake 

Planning Commission Minutes 

January 28, 2021 

 

Chair Hudson called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 

 

Commission Present: Mark Hudson, Wayne Ueda, Tammy Roberson, Judy Mayulianos, and 

Marye Jorgenson. 

 

Excused Absences:  None 

 

Staff Present:  Rachel Granrath, Planning Consultant  

Guest Present: Lauren Bromley, Department of Ecology 

 

Approval of Minutes:  Commissioner Mayulianos moved to approve the minutes from 

September 24, 2020 as amended. Commissioner Roberson seconded.  All voted aye. 

 

Scheduled Items: 

 

Shoreline Master Program (SMP) Periodic Update Rollout Presentation 
 

Lauren Bromley, Shoreline Planner at the Department of Ecology, gave a presentation on 

Ecology’s Shoreline Master Program process, requirements, state mandates, and purpose 

of assisting local governments achieve compliance and community goals.  

 

Planner Granrath gave an overview of the Shoreline Master Program Periodic Update 

draft. She outlined the adoption process, comment period, and consolidated review 

process.  

 

Staff Reports: None   

 

Commission Members Comments or Concerns:   

 

Discussion on a dollar store development coming to Medical Lake.  

Discussion on opportunities to look at grants relating to public spaces in response to 

COVID-19.  

 

Commissioner Mayulianos motioned for adjournment.  Commissioner Ueda seconded.  All voted 

aye.  Meeting adjourned at 5:37 p.m. 

 

_________________________________         __________________________________ 
Mark Hudson, Planning Commission Chair  Doug Ross, City Administrator 


